State of Utah

Office of the Lieutenant Governor



Deidre M. Henderson

Lieutenant Governor

February 16, 2022

Sherrell Moore Lowell C. Nelson Natalie Clawson Jan Peirce Stephanie Grant

Determination of Secure the Vote Initiative

Via email delivery to nclawson@gmail.com

1. Duch

Dear Sponsors:

In order for a statewide initiative to qualify for the 2022 November General Election ballot, the sponsors needed to gather 137,929 signatures from 27 out of the 29 State Senate Districts. Clerks validated, as of the Feb 15 deadline, 5,782 signatures for the Secure the Vote Act. There were an additional 22,498 signatures turned in. However, given that the total number of signatures turned in was less than the 137,929 signatures required to qualify for the ballot, we hereby determine that the number of signatures gathered for the Secure the Vote Initiative is insufficient.

Sincerely

Deidre M. Henderson Lieutenant Governor